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NOTICE OF PAUSE
GFO-24-612 – Depot Charging and Hydrogen Refueling Infrastructure for Zero-Emission Medium- and Heavy-Duty On-Road, Off-Road, and Specialty Vehicles   
May 5, 2025

In accordance with Section V.D. of the Solicitation Manual, “Solicitation Cancellation and Amendments,” the California Energy Commission (CEC) expects to make refinements to the requirements and purpose of the solicitation: GFO-24-612 - Depot Charging and Hydrogen Refueling Infrastructure for Zero-Emission Medium- and Heavy-Duty On-Road, Off-Road, and Specialty Vehicles: https://www.energy.ca.gov/solicitations/2025-03/gfo-24-612-depot-charging-and-hydrogen-refueling-infrastructure-zero-emission.

The CEC has paused the solicitation and will not accept applications until these updates are complete. Another notification will be sent once the solicitation has re-opened. 

Questions should be directed to: 

Brad Worster, Commission Agreement Officer 
California Energy Commission 
715 P Street, MS-1 
Sacramento, California 95814 
Brad.Worster@energy.ca.gov 
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